
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/27/2020 5:00:00 AM

First name: Paul &amp;amp; Ramona
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Comments: This is in reference to the closing of Caphart Run Rd. Right now this is the only road that is

accessible from Second Mt. Road to the WV line on 33W for recreational use. If this road is closed then that will

force the public to park along Rt. 33, which is very dangerous. As we have already seen at Blue Hole. Also if

there is an emergency in or near Caphart Run and this road is closed, it would take much longer to get help. It

was said the government no longer needed this road. But what about the people who use this road, don't we

count? We would like to see this road open for our use. If it's not possible to open it all year, what about

seasonal, say August - January? That way the public who have always used this road could still enjoy using it.

Thank you so much for allowing us to send our comments and concerns to you.

 

Sincerely,

 

Paul G. Morris

 

Ramona G. Morris


